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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

THE REGULAR MEETING AND FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING OF THE 

OAK VALLEY HOSPITAL DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS SCHEDULED 

FOR JANUARY 13, 2022 HAVE BEEN CANCELED. WE WILL POST THE

NEXT MEETING DATE ONCE THE MEETINGS HAVE BEEN RESCHEDULED.

Posted on:   January 10, 2022                      By:   Jill Andersen, Clerk of the Board
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